November 6, 2006, Monthly Report 
Contract S005242-F for Production of Modular Coil Winding Forms
Submitted by:  Energy Industries of Ohio (EIO)

 

This is the twenty-sixth monthly report under Contract S005242-F. The report provides highlights of accomplishments for the month of October.   

 

This was a big month for the team, as two castings (B-1 and B-2) were both delivered to PPPL, thus completing the first field period (two of each style casting now at the lab).  We also received notice this month that PPPL has formally accepted the documentation packages for A-1, A-2 and A-3, which closes out those items.  

 

Following our typical monthly format, the comments set forth below represent this month's most significant highlights, and are provided to support new and revised data contained in this month's spreadsheet (Column Letter - Row Number included in parentheses).  These comments, along with other references from past reports, are viewable in the spreadsheet - Select "View" from the tool bar and select "Comments" to see all of the comments appear on the spreadsheet at once, or simply move your cursor over a red triangle to review a specific comment.  
1) (Column E ) This temporary column reflects potential schedule changes (resulting from recent schedule slips or additional new work) that have not been formally integrated into projection baselines.  MTM is currently evaluating their machining schedule and intends to submit a formal update in the coming weeks.  In addition, PPPL is currently evaluating proposed changes resulting from Amendment 15 which could also impact the formal projections and/or delivery sequence.

2)  A-1 % Complete 11/06 - PPPL Acceptance: 100% (I, 33) A-1 doc package was approved by PPPL on October 18, 2006.

3)  A-2 % Complete 11/06 - PPPL Acceptance: 100% (I, 37)  A-2 doc package was approved by PPPL October 18, 2006.

4) A-3 % Complete 11/06 - PPPL Acceptance: 100% (I, 41)  A-3 doc package was approved by PPPL on October 31, 2006.

5) B-1 % Complete 11/06 - PPPL Acceptance: 90% (I, 45) B-1 was received at PPPL on October 10, after completion of the new work on the counterbores.  Doc package for B-1 is under review by PPPL.

6a) A-4 % Complete 11/06 - MTM machining: 85% (I, 48) A-4 completed the U5 final operations during the last week of October.

6b) Projected Schedule Date (D, 48) Target Delivery date for A4 is 9/5/06.  Shipping release is now projected for on or after 11/15.

7) B-2 % Complete 11/06 - MTM machining:  100% (I, 52) B-2 was released for shipment on 10/26 and was delivered to PPPL on 10/30/06.

8) B-3 % Complete 11/06 - MTM machining: 58% (I, 56) B-3 commenced machining on the 40' Mitsu mid October.

9) B-4 % Complete 11/06 - MTM machining: 40%  (I,60) B-4 completed operations on the  30' Mitsu and was returned to the 40T Lucas for "resource leveling" operations.  This will shorten duration of machining on the 40' Mitsu.  

10) B-5 % Complete 11/06 - MTM machining: 35% (I, 64) B-5 completed machining on the 30' Mitsu and has also been moved back to the 40T Lucas for resource leveling operations.

11) A-5 % Complete 11/06 - MTM machining: 20% (I,72) During October, A-5 completed operations on the 40T Lucas, as well as arc removal.  It is now in the queue for the 30' Mitsu.  

As always, if you have any questions about this report and/or how to navigate the spreadsheet, please feel free to contact me at 216-496-2314.

Nancy Horton

EIO Program Manager for NCSX

